
 
 
 
 
 
From: kthompson@dyersville.org <kthompson@dyersville.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 10:31 AM 
To: Tricia Maiers <tmaiers@cityofdyersville.com> 
Subject: Close street for July 14 
 
Can I get on the next City Council agenda to close 2nd St. SW by St. Xavier School for our July 14 Downtown 
Summer Nights?  It would be in between 2nd & 3rd Ave SW. 
 
Karla Thompson, Executive Director 
Dyersville Area Chamber of Commerce 
1100 16th Ave CT SE 
Dyersville, IA 52040 
563-875-2311 
Fax: 563-875-8391 
www.dyersville.org 
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